
Discrete Mathematics, Fall 2019/20

Midterms

There will be two midterm exams. The first one is scheduled on November 26th,2019, the second 
one on January 14th, 2020. The exams will consist of problems similar to the ones we solve during 
the classes. In order to pass, one should obtain at least 50% of the total number of points.

Extra points

People who are active during classes and solve problems on the blackboard will be given extra 
points, up to 10% of the total number of points one can get from both midterms.

Homework

You will be also asked to solve some of the problems at home and hand in written solutions. One 
can also get extra points for the homework, especially for the hard problems marked with (*).

Absence

If you cannot attend classes, please inform me immediately (eg. via email) and provide medical 
leave. You are allowed to miss at most three classes. If you cannot attend any of the midterms, you 
should inform me before the exam.


